ACADEMIC ADVISING &

COURSE REGISTRATION

8T,
You've Been Assigned an Academic Advisor!

Hi Rudy,

The College of Nursing is excited to announce you have now been assigned an academic
advisor! Follow the steps below to view your advisor information:
1. Login to your Orientation Portal
2. Click the "Advising and Registration" tab in your portal
3. Scroll down to see who your advisor is and for a link to schedule your academic
advising appointment
4. Submit your Course Preference Form before you schedule your advising
appointment. Appointments are available beginning June 2nd!

PREPARING FOR ADVISING AND REGISTRATION
You can see an overview of the advising process on the New Student Advising and
Registration webpage. Be sure to complete the following tasks:

e Course Preference Form: The purpose of this form is to provide insight to your
academic advisor that will guide your conversation about your course
registration. This form must first be submitted before you are granted access to
schedule your academic advising appointment.

¢ Online Orientation Module: Before you attend your advising appointment,
complete the Academic Advising Module in Canvas. This module explains how
academic advising works, reviews academic terms, and shares resources
available for advising support.

ACADEMIC ADVISING APPOINTMENT

What will you do in your academic advising appointment? Your advisor will walk you
through the requirements for your major and help you to register for fall classes. You'll
also have a chance to get to know one of your go-to supporters here at Seattle
University!

If your Course Preference Form and Orientation Modules are completed, you may
schedule your advising appointment today!

Sign up for Advising Appointment

If you encounter any issues while trying to view or schedule your advising appointment
through your orientation portal, please email orientation@seattleu.edu and include
screenshots of the error if able.
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Sincerely,

College of Nursing Advising Center
College of Nursing | SEATTLE UNIVERSITY
GARR 204 | 206-296-6283
CONadyvising@seattleu.edu
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